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The Library Liaison Committee, after a careful examination of patterns of use of scholarly books and and 

the results of a survey of faculty use of scholarly books, came to the following conclusion: 

  
Library acquisitions of books for graduate use in the areas of history, history of science, philosophy, 
poetry, literary criticism, anthropology, classical studies, and scholarly monographs in the above fields, as 
well as mathematics and other sciences, whenever they present achievements that appear to be 
definitive, should be in paper format. 
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